
11th June 2024

Today at school council we voted for Henry from Mint class

to be Citizen of the Month. Well done Henry!

Lisa came to our meeting and we thought it would be a

good idea to create a list of questions to ask the new

HeadTeacher Beth, so that we can get to know her better.

We also planned our last school council meeting which

will be a treat offsite. We're excited..


